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Patrick	
  Clarke	
  and	
  LED	
  Studio	
  Lighting 
 
Patrick Clarke from Seemless visited us in the clubrooms on Thursday 29th 
November. Patrick got his BA degree in Photography and MA degree in Journalism 
before travelling extensively around the world with camera in hand. However, his visit 
to DPS was to show us continuous lighting from a single light to create stunning 
portraits with a shallow depth of field. Patrick started out with theory and followed up 
with a live photo-shoot demonstration via tethered laptop and projector. He also gave 
some valuable coaching on posing techniques. Everyone left the clubrooms armed 
with new knowledge. 
 
Patrick also showed us a link (details below) to podcasts entitled ‘Be Inspired’. He 
would appreciate feedback on any you found of interest. 
 
https://itunes.apple.com/ie/podcast/be-inspired-photography-
podcast/id910181746?mt=2 
 
Perhaps, if Patrick returns, we might see some of his travel images or he may 
conduct a full lighting workshop for us! 
 
A big ‘thank you’ to Aga for stepping in and assisting on the night. 
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Patrick Clarke and his single LED continuous light source   


